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C. L. MENSER 
PRESIDENT 

LAKE WORTH BROADCASTING CORPORATION 

LAKE WORTH. FLORIDA 

AFFILIATE 

Mr. Kermit 'Geary 
R.F.D. #2 
Walnut tort, ra. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

October 19, 1948 

MATT F. GETTINGS 
MANAGER 

In reply to your very nice letter of October 13, 
concerning the reception of ALAI' signals, I am very 
glad to know that our reception was clean-cut and of 
sufficient power to reach you. 

This is to confirm our broadcasts of announce- 
ments and tone modulation at the times you indicate. 

Again my thanks for your note and its good wishes 
which we are glad to return in kind to you from the 
staff of 'AT. 

cLr,î: jp 

Cordially, 

C. L. Menser 

LAKE WORTH 
SERVING 

PALM BEACH WEST PALM BEACH 


